FC15. QUESTION
Question by Councillor M Oliver

“What is the administration’s current position with the running of town centre
regeneration groups? Will they review current arrangements which see different
operating procedures across the Council area?

In particular will they allow members in ward areas affected input into convening such
regeneration development groups and allow members of the public to view such
meetings in the same way they can enjoy access to Council meetings?”

Response by Provost Reid

“As discussed at the most recent meeting of the Policy and Resources Committee, it is
considered that a review of the constitution and operation of the town centre
regeneration working groups would be most effectively undertaken as part of the
ongoing review of decision making structures.

It would be premature for the Administration to take any view on the issue of
membership and access in advance of these discussions which will result in a report back
to the full council in due course.”



